
 

 

 

 
23 September, 2020 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This is to certify that Shop for your Charity has donated $5.00 to Variety – the Children’s 
Charity on 18 September 2020 to help give disadvantaged Kiwi kids the childhood they 
deserve.  
 
 
Regards,  
 
 
 
Jess Raymond 
Events & Corporate Affairs Manager 


